
Date: 11-16-2023

To: State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative ProgramMembers

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: Awards, Recognitions and Promotional Products RFP - Expiration and Replacement

The State of Arizona is looking for input regarding the upcoming Solicitation for Statewide Awards, Recognitions and

Promotional Products. Attached is the previous Scope of Work and below is a link to a Survey.

If your organization has an interest in this new Solicitation, please take a moment to review the Scope of Work and

provide any feedback in the Survey.

Please respond before COB on November 27, 2023.

Google Forms Survey: https://forms.gle/Joq4vVNWMs9eR4uu7

Request for Proposal Solicitation No. BPM000795

Thank you for your participation.

Best Regards,

Kelvin Ong

Senior Procurement Commodities Manager - Statewide

Arizona Department of Administration

State Procurement Office

1400 WWashington St suite 300 Phoenix, AZ 85007

Phone: 602-292-5047

Email: kelvin.ong@azdoa.gov

https://forms.gle/Joq4vVNWMs9eR4uu7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hImWfRL4uT92-evXDIiNmmbJhaX_ySEO/view?usp=drive_link

